
  

  

  

 

Building capacity for teen pregnancy prevention and youth development. 
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 October is Let's Talk Month! 
 
Let’s Talk Month is an opportunity to plan programs and activities to promote 
parent/caregiver-child communication about sexual health. Young people say parents most 
influence their decisions about sex, and teens who perceive that they have a better 
communication with their parents are less likely to engage in sex. Most parents/caregivers 
want to talk to their children about sexual health, but may not know how to start the 
conversation or may be concerned that they will not have all the answers and do not know 
where to get them. Communication about sexual health should be ongoing. Positive 
communication between parents/caregivers and children helps young people to clarify their 
values and make healthy decisions. 
 
Quincy School District has had great success connecting with parents about sexual health 
education and the district-adopted curricula. They offer a Parent Sex Ed Night where 
interpreters and promotoras - community health educators from the local community clinic - 
are present to support parents and answer questions. Parents rotate through stations for 
elementary, middle, and high school curricula if they have children at multiple grade levels. 
In addition, teachers assign homework as part of the curriculum to foster parent-child 
communication about healthy relationships, saying no to peer pressure, and setting 
boundaries. 
 
Contact Cardea for support in planning programs and activities to promote parent/caregiver-
child communication about sexuality. 

http://www.advocatesforyouth.org/lets-talk-month
https://powertodecide.org/what-we-do/information/resource-library/survey-says-parent-power-october-2016
https://powertodecide.org/what-we-do/information/resource-library/survey-says-parent-power-october-2016
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pubmed/11137905
https://www.qsd.wednet.edu/
http://www.cardeaservices.org/


 

Things You Can Do for Let's Talk Month! 

   Share these books, websites, and expert advice with parents/caregivers 

   Include an article about Let's Talk Month in your newsletter or bulletin 

  Sponsor a parent/caregiver night at your school/organization 

  Provide parents/caregivers with resources to support their conversations 

  Start a "make a date" campaign by asking parents/caregivers to schedule 
a time to talk with their children about sexual health 

 

      

 

Visit us at www.waprepforhealthyyouth.org Questions? Contact: waprep@cardeaservices.org  
Copyright © 2018 Cardea, All rights reserved. Please do not respond to this email as we are unable to 
reply from this address. Our mailing address is:1809 Seventh Ave Suite 600 Seattle, WA 98101 
unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  

 

 

 

https://bacheinfo.org/parents/parent-favs-books/
https://bacheinfo.org/parents/websites/
https://bacheinfo.org/parents/parents-sub-page/
http://www.waprepforhealthyyouth.org/
mailto:waprep@cardeaservices.org

